
 

 

Memo to All Membership/families/guardians & RHA Staff, 

 

May 8, 2020 Updates 

 

From: Chief Executive Officer and RHA Board of Directors 

Annual General Meeting June 22, 2020 date has been postponed 

This is to advise our membership and staff that the upcoming Robin Hood Association Annual 

General Meeting has been postponed due to the current situation until further notice.  The RHA 

Board of Directors will be exploring an alternate date and potentially looking at other ways we 

may need to facilitate our AGM for 2020.   

 
Ann Marie LePan 

Chief Executive Officer 
Robin Hood Association | 141 Broadway Blvd., Sherwood Park, AB | T8H 2A4 
P: 780-467-7140 Ext. 1225 | F: 780-449-2028 
Facebook | Twitter | Instagram 

 

 

 

 

http://robinhoodassoc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/RHAConnects/
https://twitter.com/RHAConnects/
https://www.instagram.com/rhaconnects/

